

 $\begin{array}{c} \text{ADMIRALTY WAY} \cdot \text{TAUNTON} \cdot \text{SOMERSET} \cdot \text{TA1 2DN} \cdot \text{TELEPHONE} + 44 \ (0) 1823 \ 337900 \cdot \text{FAX} + 44 \ (0) 1823 \ 284077 \\ \text{www.ukho.gov.uk} \end{array}$

From: Dr Rob Hensley

Head of External Relations

Vice Admiral Alexandros Maratos President of the Directing Committee International Hydrographic Bureau 4 quai Antoine 1^{er} B P 445 MC 98011 MONACO CEDEX Principauté de Monaco

15 August 2011

Dear Admiral Maratos,

S-23 WG Letter No. 04/2011 - S-23 Working Group Reporting to Member States

The UK acknowledges and is grateful for the continuing efforts of the Chair Group to progress the publication of a revised version of S-23.

The UK supports the proposal made by the Chair Group of the Working Group as set out in the S-23 WG letter No 04/2011.

Yours sincerely

Hence I was a sincerely